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Notice of Rejection of All Bids
Lower Rio Grande Public Water Works Authority Project #17-02 Central Operations Facility

As allowed under NMSA 1978 13-1-131 Rejection or cancellation of bids or requests for
proposals; negotiations, the Lower Rio Grande Public Water Works Authority has determined
that it is in its best interest to reject all bids for the LRGPWWA Central Operations Facility
Project because this project was bid twice with bid opening dates of March 31, 2021 and June
10, 2021, no bids were received for the first date, and three bids were received, all of which
exceeded the budgeted funds for the project by more than ten percent.
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